
Faith Journey, India 

 

Thank you for your faithful prayer and your financial support. 

I have safely arrived in Guwahati, Assam 

state of North East India on 03 Dec 2015 

after two days of flights starting in Port 

Moresby. The layover and transiting hours 

were very tiring and wearisome without 

food and good rest but by the grace of God I 

have endured. 

 

My fiancé (Nancy) and her missionary 

friends and Evangelical Fellowship of India 

(EFI) Mission’s Director have given me 

good company. I am given a room at EFI 

hostel in Guwahati where Nancy is a member of EFI staff working here.  

 

Nancy and I are receiving invitations from her church, different organisations and schools to 

visit, to speak and to facilitate workshops etc. We are prayerfully considering each invitation 

and trusting God to lead us to a place where we can establish to serve fulltime amongst 

unreached people group. Please pray with us as we pray that God will give us land in a very 

strategic location, a people group and a source of financial support for the ministries. 

 

Following are the highlights of Ministry Opportunities in India and proposed happenings: 

1. Field visit to Arunachal Pradesh, 15-22 Dec 2015. Invitation by a Principal of a 

school amongst Buddhist community. 

2. Pre-Christmas celebration together with Send off and home coming for Nancy and 

Paul by missionaries and staff members of Evangelical Fellowship of India (EFI), 

Guwahati, North East India. 

3. Guest speakers at New Year’s program, 31 Dec 2015 – 01 Jan 2016. Nancy will 

speak on 31 Dec and I will speak on the 01 Jan. Our theme is ‘Transformation’. 

4. Eden mission school at Nzong Town, under Zeme Baptist Association, Sunday 

School Teachers Training as resource person, January 2016. We are invited to 

facilitate as resource persons at the Sunday school Teacher’s Training. 

5. LTA Sunday school Teachers Training on February, 2016 at Liangmai Baptist 

Association. We are also invited to facilitate as resource persons at the Sunday 

School Teacher’s Training. 

6. Paul and Nancy engagement and send off party, February 2016. 

 

Monthly prayer updates will be emailed to you to keep you informed.  

With that we wish you a very merry Christmas and a happy new year. May this Christmas 

season brings you closer to treasure the grace and love of God in your heart.  

 

Paul Mondo, Assam State, North East INDIA 

mondo.paul@yahoo.com or paul.missions@gmail.com 

Paul, Nancy & Medah sailing to visit a Buddhist Temple. 


